November 28, 2016

Kim Dicome

Planning Manager

Urban Design & Development Division
City of Albuguerqgue Planning Department

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to authorize Studio Southwest Architects to act on behalf of Jerry Mosher and 8410, LLC. on
property at 8410 Washington ST. NE. on matters before the DRB.

Respectfully,

Jerry Mosher



